
  

Hello families, 

Your children have quickly settled into the routine of our classroom. They are 

having fun making their projects, singing songs and playing apple games. We are 

very proud of them! 

This week we will be continuing with our apple theme. We will make a special 

apple project on Monday and Tuesday. On Wednesday and Thursday, the children 

will make an apple puppet and participate in apple tasting. They will each be 

given a slice of red, green and yellow apple then we will record everyone’s 

favorite.  It is a fun activity that the children love. We will be sure to post the 

results on our Dojo. Our Friday afternoon class will make a cute apple core 

project. 

This week we will also begin our snack helpers as well as gym and library. Our 

snack helper gets to sit up front with the teacher and help with meeting, be the 

line leader and also brings a snack to share with their friends during snack time. 

We ask that the snack be store bought, come in its original packaging, and be 

nut free. We ask this for the safety of any children who may have allergies. We 

are also only asking that snack be provided, we will provide water for the children 

to drink. Thank you! 

Our gym days will be Wednesday and Thursday. One teacher will take a small 

group of children down to the gym at a time and upon their return to class they 

will be able to choose a book from our library cart. The library book is for you and 

your child to be enjoyed at home and should be returned the next week. They will 

choose a new book weekly on their gym days. Please have your child wear rubber 

soled shoes on their gym days as well to help keep them safe while running and 

playing.  

Just a reminder that our Scholastic Book order is due on September 28th. You can 

order books at www.scholastic.com/bookclubs and our class code is RPPD7. 

Thank to the many that have already ordered! 

http://www.scholastic.com/bookclubs


As always please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

Joan 

727-4488 

 

Important dates: 

September 28th – Scholastic book order due 

October 3rd – RNS Stroll at Tinker Park 

October 11th and 12th – NO SCHOOL – Columbus Day  


